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Clarification Announcement

Reference is made to the announcement of United Gene High-Tech Group Limited (the “Company”) dated 6 November 2009 (the “Announcement”) relating to the poll results of resolutions proposed at the Annual General Meeting held on 6 November 2009 and retirement and appointment of independent non-executive director.  Capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement unless otherwise defined.

The Board would like to clarify that due to a typographical error, the number of the issued Shares as at the date of the Annual General Meeting should be 6,082,254,031 instead of 6,082,254,301 Shares as stated in the Announcement.
	By Order of the Board

United Gene High-Tech Group Limited  

Cheung Sui Ping, Annie

Company Secretary
Hong Kong, [15] April 


Hong Kong, 9 November 2009
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises three executive directors, namely Mr. Qin Yilong (the Chairman), Mr. Shen Xiaodong and Mr. Jiang Jian; and three independent non-executive directors, namely Dr. Zhang Huiming, Dr. Zhu Lijun and Ms. Chen Weijun.
Please also refer to the published version of this announcement on the Company’s website: http://www.unitedgenegroup.com/. 
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